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04 June 2021 
 

 

Press Release Statement – Community Governance Review Petition 
 

Bingham Town Council is aware that the petition for a Community Governance Review will be considered 

by Rushcliffe Borough Council’s Cabinet meeting on 08 June 2021 and awaits confirmation of the Cabinet’s 

recommendations. Bingham Town Council will co-operate with Rushcliffe Borough Council on this matter.  

-------------------------------------------------End of Statement------------------------------------------------ 
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